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Tuesday 1t November
Dear Parents/Carers,
Reception Trip to the Library

This half term we will be furthering our love of reading and sharing books with a visit to
Chorlton Library. We'll read the children some stories, they’ll learn about how the library works
and get to look at some books of their choosing. There is no cost for this trip.

The reception classes will all visit on the same day but at different times: Monday 14th
November

e Miss Rice’s class (FS2A)- 12.45pm - 1.15pm
e Miss Carter’s class (FS2B)- 1.15pm - 1.45pm
e Miss Morris’ class (FS2C)- 1.45pm -2.15pm

Please ensure your child is wearing a red school jumper on the day of the trip. If a child arrives
on a school trip without their school jumper they will either be given one from the spares box or
a high-vis jacket so that they can be easily identified.

We will need parent helpers on the day- we will need four per class. If you are able to help,
please inform your child’s class teacher, or email admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. Please
let us know if you'd be willing to support just your child’s class, or if you are able to help out
with more than one class.

Kind regards,

Vicky Morris, Sian Rice & Becky Carter
Reception Teachers
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